
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
          Friday 24th February 2023 
 

You will be aware that the teaching union - National Education Union (NEU) have declared a regional strike on 
Tuesday 28th February, which impacts schools in our area.   
 

Based on the information I currently have available, Scalby School will remain open to all year groups on Tuesday. If 
this situation changes, I will inform you of any alternative arrangements as soon as possible over the next 3 days.  
 

Further national strikes are planned for the 15th and 16th March. I will communicate prior to these about any changes 
that may need to be made to school opening arrangements.  
 

Kind regards  
  

 
Mr C Robertson  
Headteacher  
 

 


